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	Fall Registration Forms
The 2019–2020 Fall Registration Forms were sent out via email and there are extra forms on the sign in/out counter.   Please take time to fill out your child’s schedule for the upcoming school year.  This information is very important for budgeting and scheduling.  Please turn these forms into the blue basket by the sign in/out area as soon as possible.  After your Fall Registration Form is turned in, you will receive confirmation with your new tuition rate for the fall school year and your new vacation coupons for the year. 

Any PURPLE coupons will not be honored after they have expired on 

August 31, 2019. 
 4 Year Old Pre-K Program
As the new school year approaches, we want to encourage any family who may have questions regarding our 4 year old Pre-K program to contact Mr. Michael.

He will be more than happy to schedule a meeting with you to answer your questions and give you an idea of what your child will learn and do each day.  He can be reached via his email @ graftonprek@ozaukeechildcarepreschool.com. 

End of Summer Party
As hard as it is to say goodbye to summer we are getting geared up for our “End of the Summer Party” on Thursday, August 22nd. 
We are planning some good “good old fashion” water fun, music, kites, bubbles, etc. along with a picnic style lunch under the pavilion.  

Best Playground in the Area!
We hope everyone is enjoying all the new trees, shrubs and ornamental grass recently planted on our playground.  There is no doubt that our playground deserves a 5 Star rating!!!!! 
 
	[image: image2.jpg]



Student Assessments
The teachers are working on all the children’s assessments.  Please remember this is an assessment of things we have seen the children do here at the center.  The assessments will be handed out in August.  If you would like to set up a conference with your child’s teacher, please let Miss Lisa or Miss Ashley know.  Thank you

Welcome New Families
Please help us extend a warm Ozaukee Child Care welcome to our new families (
The Werkheiser Family  -  Hadley  -  Infant Room
The Weissinger Family  -  Tatum  -
2 Year Old Room  &  Jude  -  Infant Room  
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	Field Trips
Here is a list of the field trips we will be going on this month:
Wednesday, August 7th  -  Pre-K, SACC & Mequon SACC will head over to Marcus Northshore Theater for “Dr Seuss the Grinch” then Rotary Park.

Tuesday, August 13th  - 3’s, Pre-K & SACC will attend an in house
 field trip with 
 Miss Kim’s “Amazing Animals”

Thursday, August 15th  - 3’s, Pre-K & 
SACC will attend an in house field trip with Milwaukee Public Museum’s “Great Butterfly Program. 
That wraps up our field trips for this summer.
Happy Anniversary
Miss Heather - 8/3 -  4 Years!!!

Miss Lindsay -  8/11  5 Years!!!!

Miss Ginni - 8/27 -  6 Years!!!!!

Miss Tamrah  -8/27  -  1 Year!

Miss Emily P. - 8/28 - 2 Years!!
Happy Birthday

Miss Kristen  -  8/5  -  ??
Charlotte Hammock - 8/6 - 1 year old
Mia Allen - 8/15 - 3 years old

Mila Tisljar - 8/15 - 4 years old

Caroline Scheunemann - 8/15 - 6 years old

Lena Sommersberger - 8/17 - 3 years old
Madelyn Brown - 8/21 - 3 years old

Cashton Groh - 8/21 - 4 years old

Max Scheible - 8/23 - 5 years old

Theo Lindsay - 8/26 - 1 year old
Carson Hahn - 8/28 - 4 years old

Miss Ginni – 8/28 - ??
Jack Geiger - 8/29  - 4 years old

Holiday Closing

We will be closed Monday, September 2nd to observe Labor Day.  
Remember, if this is your child’s regularly scheduled day you need to pay the normal rate or turn in a vacation coupon.  Thank you.



